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Dear Parents, 

Welcome to Earth Week.  This week will be spent stressing the importance of caring for our environment.  

We have various activities planned, including cleaning up our school environment on Friday, April 20
st

.  

(wear your old jeans and gym shoes) 

Language Arts      Concept 

We continue to focus on compound   During the week we will discuss such 

words, opposites and writing skills.   things as air and water pollution, 

the children have made fantastic    recycling and package reduction.  We 

progress with their guided reading.   ask that you help us by practicing some 

Keep up the great work!     of our new “habits” at home.  Some 

        tips to remember…REDUCE, 

        REUSE, RECYCLE and help us keep 

        our America beautiful. 

 

 

 

 

 

****Remember:  The purpose of Earth Day is to bring a level of awareness 

to the people of our country for the need to clean up our environment. 

Children must be told and shown that they can accomplish 

wonderful things for our Earth.  This is our responsibility 

as parents and teacher. 

We can change and save our world. 

 

Dates and Reminders 

 

1. Please update your child’s set of extra clothes for the warmer weather. 

2. Kindergarten Assessments  May 14nd-18th 

3. Spring Musical/Graduation is May 19th at Prairie Junior High in Alsip 

4. Summer Camp begins June 11th    Have you registered yet? 

 

Social Studies 

West Virginia, Wisconsin and 

Wyoming will be discussed. 

Science 

We will have plenty of activities to 

tie in with Earth Week, including 

making Earth toast to explain global 

warming and making a tabletop 

biosphere. 


